
     PANUI
We are pleased to announce that the Charitable

Trust has grants available for Te Roroa Iwi members.
and we are now accepting applications.
GRANTS AVAILABLE: Funding for whanau to hold
approved marae based educational wananga.

*Applicants must Whakapapa to Te Roroa and be
registered on the Te Roroa Iwi database. 

TE ROROA DEVELOPMENT
CHARITABLE TRUST 

CONTACT US
secretary@teroroa.iwi.nz
09 439 6443 • PO Box 6, Waimamaku

Application forms and Iwi registration forms can

be obtained by visitng our website.

www.teroroa.iwi.nz

Or contact your marae rep

      APPLICATIONS MUST BE RECIEVED NO LATER THAN

        5pm, Thursday 1st October 2020


